

useful:_

Centenary *State High School* **Parents and Citizens Association**

1 Moolanda Street, Jindalee 4074.

Ph: 3373 4555 Fax: 3373 4500

Email: pandc@centenaryshs.eq.edu.au

CENTENARY SHS P&C PARENT INVOLVEMENT FORM 2017							
Parent/Guardian Name/s:							
Student Name/s:	Grade						
Address:							
Home phone:	Mobile phone:						
Email address:							
	Please print clearly						
Centenary State High School P&C strongly encourages parent/guardians to be involved in the school. The P&C generates funds and guidance to assist the school in providing quality educational outcomes. It is highly beneficial to students and the school (and often benefits the parent/guardians directly also!) Please give serious thought to becoming actively involved in any of the following ways:							
Attend P&C Meetings: Meetings are held every third Wednesday in the Resource Centre at 7.00pm. Please complete the P&C Membership Form. Financial Support: If you don't have time to give, you can still contribute by paying the annual P & C Levy. This gift can be tax deductible and it helps us to support the students and the school.							
Many People Prefer To Help Outside Meetings: Occasionally we have emergent needs that parents can fulfil (e.g. staffing the canteen or a function; writing grant submissions; expertise; sausage sizzling etc). If you are interested, we will place you in our database. This will enable us to email a committed group of parents and you can choose (if you have the skills or the time) to help.							
Some areas of the school you might like to be involved in (tick the boxes):							
☐ Canteen ☐ Uniform Sales twice a year ☐ Learning Support Program ☐ Promotions	☐ International Student's Homestay ☐ Working Bees ☐ Arts Subcommittee ☐ Mentoring – support for students in						
Grant writing fields such as Business, IT, Hospitality I/We have the following skills/hobbies/knowledge which the school may find							

HELP OUR CANTEEN & UNIFORM SHOP							
Our school canteen and uniform shop is our major source of fundraising, but without your support our ability to run this operation to its full potential is limited. You can help by either donating goods or time. If each parent was able to donate one hour and one item per year, we would be able to save thousands of dollars. These funds could then be directed towards your child's education.							
How Can You Help ?							
CANTEEN VOLUNTEER FORM							
VOLUNTEER TO HELP IN THE CANTEEN – <i>More than anything</i> , the canteen needs your physical help, no cash handling required. Labour is a large factor in eating up profits. Even one hour would be welcome.							
I can attend	□□Weekly		□Fortnightly		□□Monthly		
On	prefe	ny Day (no erence) Monday	□Tuesday □Wednesday		□Thursday □Friday		
On	1	☐Any Week (no preference) ☐1st Week of Month ☐2nd Week of Month		☐3rd Week of Month☐4th Week of Month☐5th Week of Month			
Hours I can att	tend	□ □ 10am – 11.00am		□ 1.00pm – 2.00pm			
Unfortunately, children are not able to accompany volunteers when assisting in the Canteen. All adult volunteers are covered by the P&C's insurance policy in the event of injury, but children are not covered by any insurance.							
FOOD DONATION - I can donate food like rice, spaghetti, vegetable/sesame seed/olive oil, tinned fruit or beetroot or other items used in the Canteen Once per Month							

Once per Term